

James R. Wells, CPA
Director

Janet Murphy Deputy Director

209 E. Musser Street, Room 200 | Carson City, NV 89701-4298 Phone: (775) 684-0222 | www.budget.nv.gov | Fax: (775) 684-0260

Budget Division

ALL AGENCY MEMO-2017-08

June 28, 2017

TO:

All Agencies

FROM:

James R. Wells, Director

Governor's Finance Office

SUBJECT:

Unfunded Authorizations Related to Fiscal Notes

Agencies that submitted fiscal notes for Bills that were passed and subsequently approved by the Governor may submit work programs for any costs not included in Senate Bill 545, the Authorization Act. This applies to accounts funded with revenue sources other than General Fund or Highway Fund. The Legislature included General Fund or Highway Fund appropriations in legislation where appropriate.

Work programs should include the fiscal note submitted for the legislation and supporting calculations as part of the backup. Please contact your assigned Executive Branch Budget Officer if you have questions.